
Week of October 28- November 1, 2019 

Dear Duzine Families, 
      Please make sure you sign-up for a Parent/Teacher Conference if 

you have not done so already. Conferences will take place after 

Thanksgiving. 

     Announcements 
*Halloween will be celebrated at Duzine on Thursday, October 

31st. More details to follow! 

* School will be closed for students on Tuesday, November 5th 

(Election Day).  

* The County-Wide Evacuation Drill is on Thursday, November 

7th. Duzine will dismiss at 3:10 (roughly 15 minutes early). All 

students are asked to dismiss by bus. 
 

*Gently used Halloween costumes are being collected in the 

front lobby. 
 

*We are looking for parent volunteers to help in the Green Classroom 

(our school garden). Email: duzinegreenclassroom@gmail.com if 

interested. 
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